
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 W Alder St• Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • (509) 575-2490 

January 29, 2019 

Monty Johnson 
J. R. Simplot Company 
PO Box 912 
Pocatello, Idaho 83204 

Re: Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site: 

• Site Name: 
• Site Address: 
• Facility/Site No.: 
• Cleanup Site No. : 
• VCP Project No.: 

Dear Monty Johnson: 

Simplot Soilbuilders Sunnyside 
300 S 1st St, Sunnyside 
76742139 
2558 
CE0309 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No. 
CE0309. The project involved the cleanup of the Simplot Soilbuilders Sunnyside facility (Site). 
The effective date of termination is the date of this letter. We are providing this notice in 
accordance with the terms of the Agreement. 

Reason 

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because you informed us by letter on January 22, 2019, 
that you wanted to withdraw from the VCP and proceed under an Agreed Order at the Site. 

Next Steps 

Based on this decision, Ecology will take the following steps: 

1. Send you an invoice for any costs remaining on your account. In accordance with 
the terms of the Agreement, you remain responsible for any costs incurred by us 
before the effective date of termination. 

2. Initiate discussions for an agreed order or consent decree that will govern further 
action at the Site. 
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Contact Information 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at 509-454-7841 . 

Sincerely, 

V CP Data Coordinator 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Regional Office 

By certified mail : 7018 0360 0000 1740 9039 

cc: Michael Murray, HDR, Inc. 


